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This paper has been prepared for discussion at a public meeting of the International Sustainability Standards Board 
(ISSB). This paper does not represent the views of the ISSB or any individual ISSB member. Any comments in the paper 
do not purport to set out what would be an acceptable or unacceptable application of IFRS® Sustainability Disclosure 
Standards. The ISSB’s technical decisions are made in public and are reported in the ISSB Update. 

 
The inaugural meeting of the Sustainability Consultative Committee (SCC) was held on Thursday 15th 
September 2022, broadcast by the International Sustainability Standards Board (Board).  Members 
participated virtually and used this opportunity of the first meeting to introduce themselves and their 
organisations, providing introductory remarks on how they can support the mandate of the Board. The Chair, 
Emmanuel Faber, provided an overview of the IFRS Foundation, the ISSB and work to date of the Board 
(slide deck attached) followed by an interactive question and answer session with the Chair and Vice Chair 
Sue Lloyd. 
 
Next steps: Bi-lateral calls to be set up between the SCC Secretariat and members to provide an overview of 
members priorities for future ISSB work program (in connection with and beyond climate) and to seek input to 
and support for an ISSB strategy for building capacity in developing and emerging economies. 
 
Next meeting: 13th October, virtual, 90 minutes 
 


